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BOARD MEETING

The Board of Directors met June 11th.  The main item
of business was the appointment of committees for the
1991-92 year.  Apointments were made even though the
board had not heard from all of the members.  Anyone
wanting to serve on a committee is invited to let one of
the Board members know.  All meetings are open to the
membership.

SPIRITUALITY COMMITTEE:  Mary Ann Fields, Paul
Braunstein, Joan Hafner, and Carl Sielaff.

CHILDREN'S RE COMMITTEE:  Diane Reupert, Toni
Polfus, Pat Cyra, Candace Boustead, and Annamarie Beckel.

MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE:  Paul Braunstein, Jack Hafner,
Pat Harrington, and Dick Fields.

SOCIAL ACTION COMMITTEE:  Tim Kratz, Jack Hafner,
and Terry Hoyt.

PUBLICITY COMMITTEE:  Annamarie Beckel.

Again, the Board did not appoint anyone to a
committee who had not indicated a willingness to serve on
the committee.  There are additional appointments we want
to make as soon as we have confirmed that people will
serve on the committee.

The next Board meeting is scheduled for Thursday,
July 11, 1991 at 7:00 P.M.  This meeting will be held at
Pat Harrington's home at 7059 Loon Road, Lake Tomahawk,
WI.  The agenda for this meeting is a budget discussion.

POTLUCK

Just a reminder that Dick and Mary Ann Fields have
invited us to their home for a potluck dinner on
Saturday, June 29 at 6:00.  Their home is at Natural
Lakes north of Boulder Junction.  A map is available for
anyone who plans on coming.  This is the weekend Dick and
Mary Ann are bringing up Dan Brosier, their minister from
the Elgin Unitarian Universalist Church, to put on
Sunday's service.


